
 
From: gilly.pierce   
Sent: 20 September 2021 12:07 
To: Programme Officer <Programme.Officer@folkestone-hythe.gov.uk> 
Subject: NATTRAN/SE/S247/3254 

 

 
I wish to make Folkestone and Hythe Council aware that I object in the strongest possible 

terms to the development of Princes Parade, Hythe and to the diversion of the coast road at 
Sandgate.  

 

These proposals are abhorrent in that they are for the purposes of Council Profiteering and 
that purpose only.  These proposals serve to satisfy the affluent in our society and are directly 

to the detriment of the thousands of inhabitants of the local community and thousands of 
valuable insects and small animals that have made the area their home for dozens of years.  

 

The devaluation of existing properties has been totally overlooked together with the pure 
human pleasure experienced by the residents of Hythe which will be stripped away in the 

event of this preposterous monstrosity going ahead, making healthy walking a difficult 
matter. 

 

The strain on the basic infrastructure of Hythe, water, power, doctors surgeries, shops, 
rubbish and traffic will make Hythe more like unwholesome and undesirable areas of Britain, 

devaluing the entire area and increasing air pollution. 
 

Already approximately a thousand homes are being built at Martello Lakes, Is This Not 

Enough!!!! 
 

Regards 
Miss Gillian Pierce 

 

 




